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Dear Parents

Weekly Newsletter

Date to remove from your diaries

Unfortunately the photography company who were due to do family photos on 28" November at

St Mary’s are no longer able to do this. If you were interested in this; apologies this has needed
to be cancelled.

Christmas School Play

As you will know the Christmas School Play will be taking place on Monday 11" and Tuesday
12" December. The pupils will be split into two groups, the first group doing the afternoon and
evening performances on Monday and the other group doing the two performances on Tuesday.

The pupils will be put together in the same group as any siblings in the school so that they will
be performing on the same day.

If any parents for exception circumstances need to see the play on a specific day, please let the
office know. It does need to be for exception circumstances only though please.

The timings for the plays will be for afternoons, doors will open at 1.45 pm with the
performance starting at 2.00 pm and for the evening, drop off of pupils is at 6.00 pm and the play
will start at 6.30 pm.

If you are watching the afternoon performance, you can take your child(ren) home early on that
day when the play finishes if it suits. The plays will last approximately 30-35 minutes.

DASP Music Lessons
If your child(ren) are interested in music lessons whilst at school, please visit the DASP music

service website for more information, www.dorsetmusicservice.org.uk. Their contact number if
needed, is 01305 225770.
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Cinema Trip

Yesterday our Year 1, 2 and 3 children went to see Cars3 in 3D which they really enjoyed.
Next Tuesday Year 4 will be doing their cinema trip.

School Disco

Many thanks to the PTA for their hard work in organising the school disco last night. Over 120
pupils enjoyed themselves.

Mass — Wednesday 22" November

We look forward to seeing you at our Mass next Wednesday at 9.15 am. If you have the names
of any relatives that have died that you would like the Mass offered for, please let the office
know.

Year 2 Trip

Just a reminder that Year 2 have their trip to Lulworth Castle next Tuesday, please ensure
children have warm coats with them.

Yours Sincerely

s
(Ve

Mrss Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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